
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Official Resolution 

presented by 

Boston City Councilor At-Large 
Henry Santana 

 
Be it Resolved, that the Boston City Council 

Extends its Congratulations and Recognition to 
 
 

Rishan Zaman                                
In recognition of: 

 
Your outstanding enthusiasm and diligent work throughout the 2025 school year. Thank you for your 
time and commitment to Santana’s Youth Force, especially in creating and leading the City-Wide Youth 
Council. Your focus on amplifying youth voices and engaging students in civic discussions has made a 

lasting impact. Your leadership stands out, you take initiative with little direction and consistently 
follow through. From developing materials to facilitating advisory council meetings, you’ve shown 

exceptional communication, organization, and advocacy skills. You work collaboratively, uplift peers, 
and continuously reflect and grow, all of which make you a natural youth leader. It’s no surprise that 
those at Boston City Hall have referred to you as a “Future Councilor” or “Mayor.” We’re lucky to have 
had you in our office. As you head to Cornell, we know you’ll continue to do great things. Wishing you 

the very best, our doors will always be open to you. 
 

and Be it further Resolved that the Boston City Council extends its best wishes for continued success; that this 
Resolution be duly signed by the President of the City Council and attested to and a copy thereof transmitted 

by the Clerk of the City of Boston. 

 

   


